



Department of Education

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

S. 2023

TO:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent Chief Education Supervisors, CID and SGOD Public Schools District Supervisors/ OIC-PSDSs Elementary and Secondary School Heads

FROM:

LIAM E. GANDO, CESO VI **Schools Division Superintendent**

SUBJECT:

SUBMISSION OF PROJECTED DATA FOR PROGRAM SUPPORT

FUND ALLOCATION IN THE NATIONAL LEARNING CAMP

DATE:

JUNE 5, 2023

- 1. In relation to the Unnumbered Memorandum re: Request for Projected Data for Program Support Fund Allocation in the National Learning Camp (NLC) for a period of three to five weeks during the end-of-school year break for SY 2022-2023, this Office is requesting the elementary and secondary school heads to submit the required data to the link provided https://bit.ly/sdonlc on or before June 9, 2023. Said data shall be consolidated first before it shall be submitted to the Central Office.
- 2. The end-of-school year break for SY. 2022-2023 shall focus on the Enrichment and Intervention activities for grades 7 and 8 learners as well as Remediation Activities for K to 12 Learners. Each class will accommodate a maximum of 35 learners to ensure learning efficiency.
- 3. A Program Support Fund (PSF) shall be allocated to the Regional Offices which shall subsequently be downloaded to the schools Division Offices (SDOs). The allocated amount shall be based on the identified number of participating learners and teachers in the NLC.
- 4. For information dissemination and compliance.

Balogo Sports Complex, Balogo, Sorsogon City, Sorsogon 4700.

Landline: (056) 421-5415 Email: sorsogon@deped.gov.ph

Website: depedsorsogon.com.ph



CIP 5461/21/05/1163